
 

Samba Sports Coaching Afterschool  Multi Sports Club – Bankwood Primary School-  (Year 6)  

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

We are pleased to announce that Samba Sports Coaching Ltd will be delivering an afterschool club at 

Bankwood Primary School pupils starting on Mon 4th March  for a 4-week period ending on Mon 25th 

March . The club will start at 3:10 pm and will end at 4:10 pm.  

Samba Sports Coaching Ltd use an online booking system (class4kids) for all afterschool clubs.  The 

booking system is nationally recognised and follows all GDPR and data protection guidelines.    

The software automatically creates registers for the club, provides staff with all the important 

information about your child, allowing us to follow appropriate safeguarding procedures. It is 

compulsory that all children who attend our club book directly through our online system. The 

session is school funded, which means there will be no cost applied, but it is important to still 

register your child for safeguarding purposes and limited places available. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

How to book your child onto our Club 

Step 1:  Visit - https://samba-sports.class4kids.co.uk/ 

Step 2:  Scroll down until you find your session at your school, click - ‘book’. 

Step 3:  Once you have found your specific class, click - ‘book this class’.  

Step 4: Register your child’s details and create an account (these will automatically be saved for 

future clubs)  

Step 5: Add to cart and book securely (you will receive email confirmation of your booking)  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

All coaches are fully qualified, DBS checked, and first aid trained. We provide consistent quality 

coaching, and we aim for your child to learn, have fun and take part in a variety of different sports 

across the term.  

If you need any assistance, then please don’t hesitate to contact me on 07902402180 or 

alternatively via email at info@sambasportscoaching.co.uk 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to our club. 

Kindest  Regards,  

Ben Moss 

Managing Director of Samba Sports Coaching Ltd 
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